
August 1, 2013

Gidget S Schutte, CPA
Schutte & Hilgendorf PLLC
3140 Stillwater Dr Ste A
Prescott, AZ 86305 

Dear Ms. Schutte:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on July 31, 2013 the California Peer Review Committee 
accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your 
next review is May 31, 2016. This is the date by which all review documents should be 
completed and submitted to the administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey 
its congratulations to the firm. 

Sincerely, 

Linda McCrone, CPA
Director, Peer Review Program

cc: Suzanne M. Heidenreich

Firm Number: 10099406 Review Number 344598


